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Tulloona Public School

Works notification 23 November 2022

Dear parents/carers,

During works to install new and efficient LED lighting at Tulloona Public School, the contractor disturbed the
ceiling, which contains asbestos, in the administration foyer and staff kitchen in Block A.

This work was done outside of school hours. As a precaution, the affected areas in Block A and an adjoining
classroom have been cordoned off and have been made out of bounds to students, staff and visitors.

We are following all the advice and protocols of an independent asbestos hygienists to make the area safe for
reuse. This includes testing and a hard surface wipe down by accredited contractor on Thursday 24 November
2022.

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. We will provide
the school an update once test results are available and when the space can be reopened for use.

Thank you for your understanding.
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